
18th April 2021 
Third Sunday of Easter 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Old Testament Series - Exploring the 8th Century prophets  
Isaiah. Hosea, Amos and Micah.    The key reading will be Isaiah 5 vs 1-10.  
 

 

With this week’s notice sheet you will be receiving: 
✓ The Old Testament - Introducing the Prophets of the eighth century – the address at the 

Sunday morning service at All Saints will focus on them.    
✓ Caring for the poor and the vulnerable - a Reflection on the Old Testament Prophets of the 

eighth century 
✓ Celtic Morning Prayer 
✓ Information sheet for Monday evening’s discussion on the eighth century prophets. 

 

Over the weekend you will receive the following in readiness for the APCM on 28th April.   Hard 
copies are available please contact Linda Baker if you would like to receive them. 

✓ Annual Accounts  
✓ Annual Report 
✓ Minutes of the last APCM 

 

 

READINGS   
 

Isaiah 5 v 1-10  
Luke 6 v 17- 26  
The Beatitudes 

PRAYER 

Risen Christ, 
you filled your disciples with boldness 
and fresh hope: 
strengthen us to proclaim your risen life 
and fill us with your peace, 
to the glory of God the Father. 
 

LENT COLLECTION  Thank you for collecting towards the work of the parish and the Harnham 
Parish Hall Transformation Project. 
Please can we have all Jam jar collections back by Sunday 25th April.  They can be brought to any Sunday 
service, left in the black box outside The Quinta, Middle Street or if you need someone to collect it, please 
ring Linda Baker:  07925 108856. 

Would you please PRAY for:  
❖ the Church in Ireland. 
❖ the Episcopal churches in South Sudan and Sudan especially for the Rt Revd Daniel Deng 

Abot in the diocese of Duk. 
❖ the Chase, Milton and Blandford Deanery. 
❖ all the staff and volunteers involved with administering the Covid vaccinations. 
❖ the World Health Organisation, hospital staff, paramedics, care workers and key workers and 

all who are suffering from the Corona Virus.  
❖ Wiltshire Council and our Salisbury District Councillors. 
❖ Harnham WI. 
❖ those who live in Wavell Road and Radcliffe Road. 
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them especially Ann Baker, Marion Webb, Angela 

Mould, Neil (not Neil Turpin), Revd Brian Coleman, Revd Simon Wilkinson,  
 Ann Parry, Kath Glover, Paul James, Molly Hawksworth, Bill, Enid McLaughlan, Mike Pointer, 

Mary Cooke, Margaret Gilbert, Rita and Jill Jacobs. 
❖ those who have died especially Roger Kellow, Ray Smith, Lisa Walker, Charles Rolfe and  

HRH the Duke of Edinburgh. 
 

Revd Charles Rolfe passed away on Tuesday evening (13th) our thoughts and prayers are with 
Sheila and the family. 



APCM  
Please consider joining the PCC as there are at least 4 positions available from the date of 
the APCM. It is a good way to serve your church community. Do talk to either Charles Woodd 
or Jane Greenaway about it! Nomination forms available from Linda Baker.  
 

 

Events you may be interested in. 
Salisbury Carers Champion - Helen Dowse - is organising a series of events on Zoom to support family 
carers and is opening them up for those on their own or isolating to enjoy as well.  The next two talks are 
below. Bring a cuppa with you and enjoy a chat first before listening to the speakers.  If you would like to 
know more or book to attend, please contact Linda Baker 07925 108856. 
 

Wednesday 28th April 2pm   Bring Out the Poet in You with Frances Owen. 
We will be sharing old favourites and some lesser-known poems, hoping to inspire and comfort you and 
remind you of the joy of poetry. If you would like to share poems that you have written, please bring them 
with you.  
   

Wednesday 5th May 2pm   Wiltshire Wisdoms – What will you tell the Young generation?  
     with Clare Threadgold Wiltshire Creative.  
What is your favourite saying, family tradition or Words of Wisdom that you would like to pass on to young 
people?  Please join us for this online workshop creating a response as part of SHIFT-  a new programme 
amplifying young voices through the arts.  Thinking back on eras of time, family traditions, sayings you use 
every day, social changes and times to come, we will be discussing and inspiring each other with ideas, to 
collect responses to share with our young people who are part of the SHIFT programme.   
    

DIARY  
 

Saturday 17th April  
10-12noon  Pop up Gardening Sharing Table - Harnham Parish Hall Field. 
 

Sunday 18th April   
10.30am  Service of the word at All Saints Church.  Please Book your place. 
    Old Testament 8th Century Prophets Isaiah Amos Micah Hosea.  
 

Monday 19th April  Zoom discussion of the Old Testament 8th Century prophets. 
6.30pm-7.30pm Email reverendbecky@gmail.com for the link. 
 

Tuesday 20th April  
9.00am  Morning Prayer in All Saints Churchyard. 
 

Wednesday 21st April   
9.00am  Morning Prayer in St George’s Church. 
 

Sunday 25th April – St George’s Patronal Festival    
10.30am   Outdoor worship on the parish field.      Please book. 
 

Wednesday 28th April   
7.30pm   Annual Parochial Church Meeting via Zoom.  Limited spaces    
   available in the hall for those without computers.  
   Please book so we can either send you a zoom link or reserve a space   
   in the hall. (Masks and social distancing procedures will be followed if  
   attending the hall). 
Thursday 29th April  
Opens  6.45pm BETWEEN ‘THE RIVER & THE SEA’ - ONE STATE?  
   “The two-state solution remains the only path…..’ - UN Secretary General  
   BUT Jerusalem academic and activist Jeff Halper is supporting a new vision – one 
   democratic state where Israelis, Palestinians and all minorities are equal before the 
   law. He outlines the idea in his new book - Decolonizing Israel: Liberating   
   Palestine. For joining instructions to this talk please email     
   sarumconcern@gmail.com as soon as possible 
 

Please note that we still follow Covid guidelines for your safety.  We take bookings for the services and keep contact 
details for 21 days for “Track and Trace”. Social distancing measures are still in place. Please wear a mask in our 
church buildings. Places are limited in the churches so please book in advance - not last minute!  

 

mailto:reverendbecky@gmail.com

